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Our newsletter is also available on our school website



Dear Parents,





Many thanks to all of you for attending our Parent Evenings. Many of you offered feedback and your comments were very much appreciated.





We hope you will support our Christmas events and look forward to seeing you on Saturday at the Christmas Fayre.





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Dates for your Diary              


                         


Christmas Fayre 	      Saturday 29th November 





School Choir singing at     Wednesday 10th December


Silverburn Shopping Centre   





Pr 4 / 5 Christmas Show 	9th December 2014 	








Christmas Lunch     		Friday  12th December 2014     


    


Primary 1 Nativity   		Tuesday 16th December 2014	








Nursery Christmas Show    Wednesday 18thDecember





Christmas Parties      Week Beginning 15th December








Lourdes Primary School


November (2) Newsletter  2014 





Christmas Fayre  Saturday 29th November





        Our School Funds are dependent on the success of this event so we desperately need your support in attending our Fayre and    


        sending in donations if you possibly can.  We are still in need of the following donations: 


                              


bottles for the bottle tombola


fancy goods for the tombola 


home baking


items for our auction or raffle





Santa will be in Room 1 for children to visit.  Doors open from 10a.m. to 12p.m.   Entrance is £1 per adult  (which includes tea and biscuits).























HMIE Visit





Many thanks to all the parent helpers and volunteers who assisted the school in getting ready for the inspectors. 





The report will be issued in the New Year. From the feedback given so far we have a number of improvements to be put in place and an action plan is now being put together in order to meet these requirements.

















Parent Council





On Monday 10th November the Parent Council presented each class at our Assembly with a lantern to commemorate 100 years since the beginning of World War 1. The lanterns were carried by the children to our Prayer Service on  11th November as we remembered all who had died by observing the 2 minute silence. Many thanks to all the parents who joined us at the Service and of course to the Parent Council for purchasing the lanterns.












































Holiday Dates


                   


Christmas Holidays


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 19th December.





School Closed Monday 22nd December 2014 


School reopens Monday 5th January 2015 





February Holiday


School closed on Monday 9th February 2015 


School closed on Tuesday 10th February 2015 


School closed on Wednesday 11th February 2015





Easter Holiday


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 3rd April 2015


School closed Friday 3rd April 2015 


School reopens Monday 20th April 2015   


�May Holidays





School closed Monday 4th May 2015





School closed Thursday 7th May 2015





School closed Friday 22nd May 2015


School closed Monday 25th May 2015





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 24th June 2015





 












































School Choir








Our school choir performed at the STV Studios last week and the recording will be shown on Christmas Day on STV Glasgow.





The Choir will also perform at Silverburn to raise funds for the Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice.








Pupil Council





Well done to the children for organising the Mad Hair Day Event last Friday to raise funds for the Ebola Crisis. The total raised was £180. 





Head lice





Please ensure that you check your child’s hair on a regular basis. We have had parents from Pr 4 and 5 reporting that their child has had head lice and sometimes for a second time which can be very distressing. 


The NHS advice is to check regularly for this and to go to a Pharmacist for current advice in terms of medication. 











Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice





Last week some of our children from Room 16 and Primary 1 went to the Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice to deliver our cheque for £500. The children were made most welcome by the staff. 











